Timetable for CPC grant-receiving church plants (calendar year accounts
)

a. 2013 Accounts audited early in the new year in sufficient time to be approved at the congregation’s annual meeting within the January – April period, 2014.

b. Late July or early August, 2014, church plants prepare CPC grant applications accompanied by a financial attachment which is in effect columns C, B and A of the APR (yet it is not the APR) - the audited 2013 accounts in column C, the 6 months to June 2014 YTD actuals plus estimate for the remaining 6 months in column B and in column A the draft 2015 budget with the figure in the row for CPC grant being the balance item. 

c. The 2013 audited accounts, draft budget plus grant application are to be approved at a 
congregational meeting.

d. The grant application with this financial attachment is submitted to CPC no later than 30th September, 2014
. 

e. CPC determines 2015 grant, advises both the Presbytery and the church plant by end of October, 2014.
f. The church plant completes the 2015 APR taking columns B and C from financials already submitted to CPC and redoing 2015 budget (column A) with actual grant as determined by CPC.

g. Completed 2015 APR sent to Presbytery in sufficient time for its approval at the November, 2014, Presbytery meeting.
h. Presbytery forwards the approved 2015 APR to the Maintenance of the Ministry committee by the end of December, 2014 for their approval of 2015 terms of settlement in early 2015. 

	
	Column C
	Column B
	Column A

	
	2013

Actual

(Audited)
	2014 

Estimate

(Not audited)
	2015

Budget


	Valley
	✓
	✓
	✓

	Darebin
	✓
	✓
	✓

	S.E. Bendigo
	✓
	✓
	✓

	Point Cook
	✓
	✓
	✓

	Warragul
	n/a
	✓
	✓


� Our basic working assumption is that each church plant is required to work according to the calendar year, and this assists in the smooth administering of CPC grants


� CPC grants are to be considered in a different light to that of grants from Maintenance of the Ministry Committee or the Ministry Development Committee in that applications do not need to be approved first by the Presbytery. This is because they are considered by the whole church as integral to the existence of a church plant, rather than as a Presbytery-assessed response to an emergent or deteriorating situation within a congregation that needs urgent support to continue.


� Includes the CPC-approved 2015 grant





